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Please vote no on HB 2002 because I do not consent to gender altering surgeries to 

minors as they do not have the capability to make decisions of that magnitude yet. I 

also do not support the repealing of the reporting of a born-alive child. A newborn 

child has the right to live and HB 2002 will deprive that child of that right. 


